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Greetings everyone!
          Now that we’re in a new year, we can start back up our pqc seminar.  We don’t have anybody
scheduled for any talk’s right now, so we need some volunteers.   Please let me know if you have a
paper/topic you’d like to speak on, and we can start creating a schedule.  Thanks!
 
Dustin
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